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SIMPLY SEBAGO 

January 2022 Issue 
Approved by the Board of Selectmen 

Visit the Town Website 

Contact Information 
Clerk’s Office: 787-2457 

Public Works: 787-3337 

Recreation: 595-4018 

Photo of the Month Contest 

Have your photo featured by 

emailing submissions to                                  

adminassist@townofsebago.org.   

Photo Credit: Ann Puddister 

Photo of: Joy 

Submission Deadline for any 

month is the second Tuesday. 

 

Town Office Hours 

Tuesday:  

10am-7pm 

Wednesday – Friday:  

8am-5pm 

CLOSED  

Everyday 12-12:30 pm 

Saturday, Sunday & Monday: CLOSED 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

from the Town Office Staff and               

Town Employees! 

 

Effective January 1, 2022 the Transfer Station will 
have new hours on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

Hours will be  

Tuesday & Thursday 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Saturday & Sunday 7:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

https://www.townofsebago.org/
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MAILBOXES BEWARE  

Often the question arises as to who is responsible 
for any damage to mailboxes during snow removal.  
The Town is not responsible for any damage to  
mailboxes being hit by the plow trucks.  The reason 
is that mailboxes are usually placed in the Town or 
State right-of-way's.  The bottom of mailboxes 
must be set approximately 54” from ground level to 
allow a plow wing attachment to pass under it.  The 
upright mailbox post should be set back from the 
edge of pavement at least 24” with a horizontal 
support extending outward to allow a mail delivery 
vehicle to keep its tires on the pavement and still be 
able to reach the mailbox door.  When the mailbox 
door is in the open position (tilted down), the outer 
most edge of the door should be plumb with the 
edge of the pavement. 

WINTER SALT/SAND AVAILABLE FOR SEBAGO RESIDENTS  

Sebago residents and taxpayers may obtain salt/
sand from the designated area in the lean-to    
building located in front of the Public Works Garage 
(and next to the EMS Building) to use only on their 
own property located in the Town of Sebago.      
Contractors shall not obtain or use any town salt/
sand for commercial purposes. 

Christmas Tree Disposal 

The Transfer Station will accept undecorated            

Christmas Trees during the holidays.  Trees with      

decorations such as  tinsel, garlands, etc., will not 

be accepted.  You will need to have an orange or 

green transfer station sticker to drop off any  

Christmas trees.  
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Boat Registrations 

With snow on the ground and more storms coming the last thing 

we want to think about is boats.   

But Boat registrations can be renewed in the office and online 

starting January 1, 2022.  If you register online keep in mind that it 

will take the State some time to mail you the stickers.  If you reg-

ister in the office please bring: 

1. Last years registration, 

2. The ME # on the Hull or 

3. The registration sticker #. 

For NEW to you boats you will need to come into the office and 
bring with you: 

1. A Bill of Sale that lists the Year, Make and Serial #, and 

2. The ME # on the hull if it was registered in Maine by the seller.  

Dog Licensing  

Began October 15.  All dogs 6 months and older need to be licensed 

every year.  Licenses can be obtained at the Town Office or online.  

You will need your dogs current rabies certificate.  If you register 

your dog online you will not receive the tag until after the        

beginning of the next month.  If you no longer have your dog for 

any reason, please give us a call (207) 787-2457 or email                    

adminassist@townofsebago.org so that we may remove your dog 

from our records and avoid a visit from the                                    

animal control officer.   

Neuter/Spayed Dogs are $6.00, Unaltered dogs are $11.00.  

The last day to register your dog (s) and avoid the $25.00 per dog 

late fee is January 31, 2022.   

 

 

ATV, & Snowmobile Registrations  

Please bring last years registration or sticker number for 
renewals.   

Hunting/Fishing Licenses 

Please bring a copy of your previous hunting/fishing license. 
2022 Hunting/Fishing licenses can be sold at this time. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Monthly Meetings at the Town Office 

Selectmen’s Meeting 1st Tuesday at 6:00 pm:                              
January 4th 

Planning Board Meetings 2nd Tuesday at 7:00 pm:                                 
January 11th 

Other Monthly Meetings 

School Board Meetings: For more info click here 

Important Dates to Remember                                                                  

Thursday, December 23, 2021 - Office Closes at 12:00 p.m. 
Friday, December 24, 2021 - Office Closed for Christmas 

December 25, 2021 - Christmas!!! 
Thursday, December 30, 2021 - Office Closes at 12:00 p.m. 
Friday, December 31, 2021 - Office Closed for New Years 

January 1, 2022—New Years Day 

MISSION STATEMENT 

To provide truthful, up-to-date, and educational information on how the     
community works, in order to provide the opportunity for making informed 

decisions while also enriching the lives of our citizens that want to live here, 
prosper, and raise their families. 

 

Budget Committee 

Budget Committee meetings will be starting on  
January 5, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the Town                   

Office.  Meetings are open to the public and will 
continue through February-March.  The Budget 

Committee will review a  budget that was prepared 
by the Town Manager and Department Heads in            
addition to service providers and civic groups.   

The final document is then reviewed by the Board of 
Selectmen and finally presented to the voters for 

approval at the Annual Town Meeting. 

https://www.sebagolearners.org/school-board-74daf0d2

